
STATE OF CALIFORNIA
FAIR POLITICAL PRACTICES COMMISSION  
1 1 02 Q  S tr ee t  •  S u i te  300 0 •  S a c ra men t o ,  CA 9 581 1  

January 7, 2022 

Joanna Baade 
San Clemente City Clerk 
Sent via email: JoanneBaade@san-clemente.org.  

Re: Notice of Administrative Termination 
FPPC No. 2020-00460; Jackson Hinkle for San Clemente City Council 2019 
(1419381) 

Dear Ms. Baade: 

The Fair Political Practices Commission enforces the provisions of the Political 
Reform Act.1 On January 7, 2022 the Enforcement Division administratively terminated 
the committee listed above after following the procedures outlined in Regulation 
18404.2. As of this date, you may permanently close your file on this committee and note 
in your records that this committee was administratively terminated by the Enforcement 
Division. If, however, in the future, this committee becomes active again, please do make 
another referral. 

Sincerely, 

Angela J. Brereton 
Angela J. Brereton 
Chief, Enforcement Division 

cc:    Office of the Secretary of State 

1  The Political Reform Act is contained in Government Code sections 81000 through 91014, and all 
statutory references are to this code. The regulations of the Fair Political Practices Commission are 
contained in Sections 18110 through 18997 of Title 2 of the California Code of Regulations, and all 
regulatory references are to this source. 
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